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A scarecrow picture taken from the festival  

Source: Parish Council  

Scarecrow Festival - another success  

After what has felt like an eternity away 
from being able to enjoy our well 
organised community, we were able to 
return to some form of ‘normality’ over the 
bank holiday weekend. People from far 
and side were able to enjoy the great spirit 
of the village epitomised by the wonderful 
scarecrow festival. 

Volunteers work all year round to make 
the event a great success. The Council 
would like to thank all those who were 
involved with particular thanks to Laura 
and Luke who work tirelessly all year 
round.  

Date for your diary: See you all again on 
30 April & 1 May 2023. 

 

All planning applications and decisions can be viewed on the Great Yarmouth Borough Council 
Applications for comment 

06/22/0273/HH: Proposed development of first floor side extension to form enlarged bedroom and en- suite 
Location: The Gatehouse Common. Council decision – No objections  
06/22/0322/CD: Gibbett Hill Farm, Hemsby Road, NR29 4QH. Proposed discharge of condition 3 of PP - 
06/21/0791/F: Proposed extension to outbuilding to form garden/games room. Council decision – No objections 
06/22/0308/HH: 1 Blenheim Avenue, Martham, NR29 4TW. Proposed single storey front extension. Council 
decision – No objections 
 06/22/0273/HH: The Gatehouse Common Road Martham, NR29 4RD. Proposed first floor side extension to form 
enlarged bedroom and en-suite. Council decision – No objections  
06/22/0267/HH: 20 Clarendon Drive, Martham, NR29 4TD. Proposed single storey front extension. Council 
decision – No objections  
06/22/0197/O: Mill Barn Hemsby Road Martham NR29 4QQ. Resubmission of Outline application pp 
06/20/0605/O to replace existing barn conversion with dwelling, set back and including new vehicular 
access/highway improvements. Council decision – No objections  
06/22/0197/O: Mill Barn Hemsby Road Martham NR29 4QQ. Resubmission of Outline application pp 
06/20/0605/O to replace existing barn conversion with dwelling, set back and including new vehicular 
access/highway improvements. Council decision – No objections 

Decisions received  
06/22/0174/F: St Mary the Virgin Church, Black Street, Martham, NR29 4PR. Proposed installation of 4No. small 
antennas measuring approximately 335 x 227mm to be located externally within the castellation of the tower on 
each elevation, 4 No. free standing frames on the roof of the tower and 2 No. GPS antenna which are located on 
the freestanding frames behind the parapet and ancillary development thereto. GRANTED by GYBC 11-05-22. 
 

Applications or decisions received from The Broads Authority in May – None received 
 



Your Parish Councillors 
Ian Bradford - 15 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748358, Email: 
ibradford@martham.gov.uk.  
Terry Watson - 68 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748559, Email: twatson@martham.gov.uk 
Paul Hooper - 1 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748474 Email: phooper@martham.gov.uk.  
Colin Starkings - 19 Thurne Rise, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748401, Email: 
cstarkings@martham.gov.uk 
Emma Roberts -1 Bowman Close - Tel: 07496344180 
Email: eroberts@martham.gov.uk                         
Bob Huxtable - Applegrove, Moregrove Lane 
Tel: 01493 740882 Email: 
bhuxtable@martham.gov.uk 
Vick Smith – 2, Manor Farm Barns, Back Road  
Tel: 01493 740448 Email: vsmith@martham.gov.uk   
Adam Sayer - 12 Rollesby Road, Martham  
Tel: 07920 486037 
Lee Pallett - 11 Cromwell Close, Martham 
Tel: 07798724244 
Graham Bye - 2 Hyrn Close, Martham 
Tel: 01493 740132 
Bob Fossey – 07748630073. 
Parish Clerk - Community Centre, Playing field Lane, 
Martham.  Email: clerk@martham.gov.uk 
Tel: 07736 917769 

 

Common Road SMEE Volunteers Wanted!! 

The SMEE Project Group volunteers would like to 
welcome new and active members to the current 

project.  

So, if you have an interest in nature and wildlife please 
get in touch and contact Stephen Pinnington on the 

details below. 

Email: stephen.pinnington777@btinternet.com 
Telephone: 07527927394  

 

Village Information  
More scarecrow pictures in celebration of the  
forthcoming Queens Jubilee……. 
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